
 

   

 

                         21.03.2025  
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear Clients and Partners, 
  
     I’m pleased to share that our operations remain both steady and efficient. Our energy and 
water resources are consistently reliable, ensuring uninterrupted production. All equipment is 
performing at peak capacity, and we’ve experienced no issues. 
  
   Thank you for your continued trust in Centravis. Your support drives us to pursue new 
achievements and uphold excellence at every step. 
 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com  
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 

mailto:aatanasov@centravis.com

